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CITY OF YAKIMA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

GROWTH MANAGEMENT ACT UPDATES 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Yakima City Council will conduct a public hearing to 
consider the Yakima Planning Commission’s recommendation to adopt  = Growth 
Management Act Updates: City of Yakima Comprehensive Plan 2040, Transportation Systems 
Plan 2040, Capital Facilities Plan, and Development Regulations. 
 

The Washington State Growth Management Act requires cities and counties to periodically 
review and update their comprehensive plan and development regulations. The City of Yakima 
is required to complete its update by June 30, 2017.   
 
The public hearing will be held Tuesday, June 6, 2017, at 6:30 p.m., or soon thereafter, in the 
Council Chambers at City Hall, 129 No. 2nd Street, Yakima, Washington. All interested 
persons are invited to attend this hearing.  Please contact Joseph Calhoun, Planning Manager 
at 575-6042 for additional information. 

 
Written comments can also be submitted to the Council in two ways:  

1) Send a letter via regular mail to “Yakima City Council, 129 N. 2nd Street, Yakima, Wa. 
98901”; or, 

2) E-mail your comments to citycouncil@yakimawa.gov.  Include in the e-mail subject line, 
“Growth Management Act Updates.”  Please also include your name and mailing 
address. 
 

The City provides special accommodations, such as hearing devices, wheelchair space or 
language interpreters, for City meetings. Anyone needing special assistance please contact 
the City Clerk’s office at (509) 575-6000. 
 
Dated this 19th day of May, 2017. 
 

Sonya Claar Tee 
         City Clerk 

 
 


